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Dear Parents / Carers, 

As part of our unit of learning next half term Foundation 1 will be going to visit White Post Farm on 
Wednesday 23rd April. During the visit your child will experience the farm, meet the animals and have 
a tour with a farm guide.  

This will be a full day trip. We will be travelling to the farm on a coach; the coach will leave school at 
9:15am and arrive back at school at 3:10pm. There will be no alternative school provision on this day if 
you choose for your child not to attend the visit. All children attending the visit will need to be in school for 
8:40am. If you have any further questions about the visit or you decide not to send your child please 
inform a member of the team.  

Your child will need: 

• A packed lunch with a drink (please make sure this is clearly labelled) 
• To wear their school uniform 
• Activities will take place outside so please send your child prepared for the weather.  

We ask for a contribution of £16.58 which includes the cost of the coach, entry to the farm and the guide. 
This is payable via the Gateway app before 1st April 2025.  

Parent helpers are welcome but due to the size of the coach not all parent helpers will have a space and 
may need to make their own way there. If you wish to help on this visit please speak to a member of staff.   

Kind regards 

Mrs Hart 
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